
University of Northern Iowa University of Northern Iowa 

UNI ScholarWorks UNI ScholarWorks 

ISSO Weekly Newsletter International Students and Scholars Office 

11-27-2013 

ISSO Weekly Newsletter, November 27, 2013 ISSO Weekly Newsletter, November 27, 2013 

University of Northern Iowa. International Students and Scholars Office. 

Let us know how access to this document benefits you 

Copyright ©2013 International Students and Scholars Office, University of Northern Iowa 

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarworks.uni.edu/issonews 

 Part of the Higher Education Commons 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
University of Northern Iowa. International Students and Scholars Office., "ISSO Weekly Newsletter, 
November 27, 2013" (2013). ISSO Weekly Newsletter. 56. 
https://scholarworks.uni.edu/issonews/56 

This Newsletter is brought to you for free and open access by the International Students and Scholars Office at UNI 
ScholarWorks. It has been accepted for inclusion in ISSO Weekly Newsletter by an authorized administrator of UNI 
ScholarWorks. For more information, please contact scholarworks@uni.edu. 

Offensive Materials Statement: Materials located in UNI ScholarWorks come from a broad range of sources and 
time periods. Some of these materials may contain offensive stereotypes, ideas, visuals, or language. 

https://scholarworks.uni.edu/
https://scholarworks.uni.edu/issonews
https://scholarworks.uni.edu/isso
https://scholarworks.uni.edu/feedback_form.html
https://scholarworks.uni.edu/issonews?utm_source=scholarworks.uni.edu%2Fissonews%2F56&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/1245?utm_source=scholarworks.uni.edu%2Fissonews%2F56&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://scholarworks.uni.edu/issonews/56?utm_source=scholarworks.uni.edu%2Fissonews%2F56&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:scholarworks@uni.edu
https://scholarworks.uni.edu/offensivematerials.html


ISSO Weekly Newsletter November 27 

 
Have a Safe and Happy Thanksgiving 
       November 25-29 will be Thanksgiving break.  There are no classes during this 
       week, but International Students and Scholars Office and most University  
       offices will be open on the 25, 26 and 27.  Most offices, including ISSO, will be  
       closed on November 28 and 29.  If you require emergency assistance on the  
       28th or 29th,  please call UNI Public Safety at 273-4000.  You should also call  
       Public Safety after hours and during weekends for emergency assistance.   
       They know how to contact ISSO staff as necessary. 
 
Thanksgiving Holiday Dining Hours 
       Due to the holiday break all dining centers will be closed Saturday, November  
       23 through Sunday, December 1.  Regular hours will resume Monday,  
       December 2.  Monday, November 25-Wednesday, November 27, Prexy's in  
       Maucker Union will be open from 7:30 am-1:30 pm.  See the attached  
       schedules for the Department of Residence and Maucker Union for more  
       information.  If you are looking for meal options during the break,  
       restaurants on the Hill will be open for a majority of the week (see attached  
       map for locations.)  Biscotti's and 23rd Street market will also be open until 
       Friday, November 22 at 4 pm.  These are great locations to purchase 
       groceries on campus to use during the Thanksgiving holiday break. 
 
Fall Graduation and Farewell Reception December 12 
       You are invited to a reception on Thursday, December 12 at 6 pm in the 
       Maucker Union University Room.  Come and celebrate with us as we  
       recognize international students who will graduate in December and as we  
       say farewell to the exchange students who will be leaving us at the end of the  
       semester.  Enjoy tasty appetizers and graduation cake!  Graduates and  
       departing exchange students, if you plan to attend, please contact the  
       International Students and Scholars Office by Friday, December 6 so we  
       know who to expect and who to include in our program.  You may call  
       319-273-6421 or send an e-mail message to  
       international.services@uni.edu. 
 

National Student Exchange 
       Have you ever thought of attending another university far, far away ... but still within the United States,  
       its territories and Canada? With the National Student Exchange Program (NSE), you can do just that!  
       NSE enables students to attend one of 170+ colleges and universities for one or two  
       semesters while paying UNI tuition. This is a chance of a lifetime you won't want to miss.  Upcoming  
       information sessions are: Wed, Dec 4 3 pm, Union - Elm Room, Thurs, Jan 16 3 pm, Union - Elm  

       Room  
 

Like and Follow Us! 
       Like us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/UNI.ISSO?ref=tn_tnmn and 
follow us 
       on Twitter https://twitter.com/ISSO_UNI to stay informed about ISSO news 
and 

tel:319-273-6421
mailto:international.services@uni.edu
https://www.uni.edu/continuinged/nse/outbound
https://www.facebook.com/UNI.ISSO?ref=tn_tnmn
https://twitter.com/ISSO_UNI


       events! 
 
ISSO Office Hours 
      ISSO office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.   
 

 

ISSO - Enhancing International Experiences 

 

At any time if you would like to unsubscribe from our mailing list, please reply 

"unsubscribe" 
--  
International Students and Scholars Office 

University of Northern Iowa                                       

113 Maucker Union                                                     

Cedar Falls, IA  50614-0164 

U.S.A.                                            

Phone:  319-273-6421 

For deaf or hard of hearing, use Relay 711 

Fax:    319-273-6103 

E-mail: international.services@uni.edu 

Web: www.uni.edu/internationalservices 

Skype: UNI_ISSOAdvisor 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/uni.isso 

Regular office hours 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Summer office hours 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
The University of Northern Iowa provides transformative learning experiences that inspire 
students to embrace challenge, engage in critical inquiry and creative thought, and contribute to 
society. 
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